
WAC 132T-06-050  Required review committee action.  (1) The re-
view committee shall be required to conduct an evaluation of each 
full-time probationary faculty appointee assigned to the committee by 
the president and render the following reports to the president, the 
probationary faculty appointee and through the president to the ap-
pointing authority at the following times during the regular college 
year:

(a) A written evaluation of each full-time probationary faculty 
appointee's performance and the subsequent submission of such written 
evaluation of the performance directed to the said probationer and the 
president on December 20th and March 15th of each regular college year 
that said probationer is not a tenured faculty appointee. The review 
committee shall obtain such appointee's written acknowledgment of re-
ceipt of the written performance evaluation each time such evaluation 
is rendered.

(b) A written recommendation concerning the employment or nonem-
ployment of each full-time probationary faculty appointee for the en-
suing regular college year directed to the appointing authority 
through the president prior to February 15th of each regular college 
year.

(c) A written recommendation directed through the president to 
the appointing authority recommending the appointing authority award 
or not award tenure, such written recommendations to be submitted at 
times deemed appropriate by the review committee: Provided, That dur-
ing such full-time probationary faculty appointee's third regular col-
lege year of appointment, the review committee shall prior to March 
15th of such regular college year make such a recommendation as to the 
award or nonaward of tenure. If the review committee does not make the 
written recommendation as to the award or nonaward of tenure by March 
15th of the regular college year for each full-time probationary fac-
ulty appointee who is then serving his third consecutive year of full-
time appointment it shall be deemed a recommendation that tenure not 
be awarded to such appointee.

(2) The appointing authority shall only be required to give rea-
sonable consideration to an award of tenure recommendation of the re-
view committee but shall not be bound by such recommendation if the 
appointing authority has given reasonable consideration to such recom-
mendation. The appointing authority shall not be required to give any 
consideration to the review committee recommendation required by para-
graph (1)(b) of this rule.
[Statutory Authority: Chapters 34.04, 34.08 and 28B.19 RCW. WSR 
82-07-033 (Resolution No. 82-4), § 132T-06-050, filed 3/12/82; Order 
70-20, § 132T-06-050, filed 4/24/70.]
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